
‭Meet our Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) Representative for Farmington Public‬
‭Schools. Stacey attends monthly meetings at Oakland Schools. You can contact her with‬
‭questions.  The meetings‬‭she attends include membership work, legal updates, and‬
‭training on various topics related to special education.‬

‭If you are interested in more information about PACs please contact Executive Director‬
‭of Special Education Services Dr. Lydia Moore at‬‭lydia.moore@fpsk12.net‬

‭Hi, my name is‬‭Stacey Diefenbach‬‭and I live in Farmington‬‭Hills with my‬
‭husband Andrew and our two sons James and Ian. Both of my sons were‬
‭diagnosed with Autism by age 3 and it inspired me to become more‬
‭involved in disability awareness and advocacy. This passion led to my‬
‭current role as Executive Director of the Miracle League of Plymouth. The‬
‭purpose of this non-profit is to provide an opportunity for those with‬
‭disabilities/limitations a chance to play baseball as well as other‬
‭recreational activities they normally wouldn't have access to. In this‬
‭position, I have worked closely with special needs families and other‬
‭non-profits to promote inclusion for all ages. I became a PAC Parent in‬
‭Fall of 2021 and it's been an honor to be representative of FPS through‬
‭Oakland County Schools. I look forward to continuing our work on what‬

‭we can do for our families within our district. If you have any questions or ideas, don't hesitate to‬
‭reach out to me at‬‭Stacey.Diefenbach@gmail.com‬‭.‬
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